
ConocoPhillips MC Business Unit 
3300 N. "A" St. Bldg 6 
Midland, TX 79705 RECEIVED OCD 

January 10th, 2010 2GH JAN 18 P 12= 5U 

State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Mr. Terry Warnell: 

ConocoPhillips requests an extension of the existing injection permit PMX-255 which 

expires on February 12. 201.1. The three wells to be converted to injection (VAU 8-9, VAU 13-13, 

VAU 14-1) have not yet been converted due to new geologic information of the facies in the 

Vacuum Abo Unit obtained in 2010. To confirm this new geologic information, reservoir testing 

will be performed in the first half of 2011. We will then be able to determine what portion of the 

reservoir we want to inject into to have the maximum impact/uplift in oil production. 

No new wells have been drilled in the Area of Review and ownership has not changed 

since PMX-255 was first issued. 

Therefore, ConocoPhillips requests a year extension on the existing permit to allow for 

adequate testing and evaluation. 

Thank you, 

.StNM Regulatory Specialist 
jalyn.fiske@conocophillips.com 
(432) 688-6813 


